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I support bill LD 1073. I live in Charlotte , and own property in Pembroke. Our area 
is abundant in both fresh and salt water. Wetlands are prominent. Allowing a 
company to dumb mining-tailings here would be disastrous to the wetlands, streams 
and salt water. Allowing mining itself would be even worse. The town of Pembroke 
has already passed an ordinance. We need more protection on the Bold Coast! 
I support Bill LD 1073


